
Week Ending 08/12/07 
 
KeySpan’s sheeting contractor is continuing to modify the steel sheeting for Segment 3 of the 
barrier wall - north side of Union Boulevard. Seventeen (17) steel sheets were installed during 
the week. Eighteen percent (18%) of the modified sheets have been installed to date.  In 
preparation for Phase II remedial work (soil removal north of the Long Island Rail Road tracks), 
various field activities have been started.  These activities include clearing vegetation, 
identifying underground utilities and removing a concrete foundation to allow for an improved 
site entrance on North Clinton Avenue.  Monitoring activities continued through the work 
period. 
 


